
 
 
03rd March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware, at the end of every term the students have the opportunity to attend a 
reward trip. We have ensured that the trips represents our behaviour policy so that only those 
pupils who have displayed consistently good behaviour over the term (by achieving less than 
10 behaviour points) are rewarded. Those who have acquired 10 or more behaviour points 
over the term will stay in school and will be taught by the remaining staff. In the new term, 
everybody gets a fresh start and it is our hope that those pupils who did not manage to 
achieve the whole- school target can do so in the following term enabling them to attend the 
next reward activity. 
  
For the spring term, the reward trip for KS3 is an afternoon of bowling at Tenpin in Stafford, 
where pupils can choose their own teams to bowl in. The Year 7 trip will take place during the 
afternoon of Monday 4th April and the Year 8 trip during the afternoon of Thursday 7th April. 
We are asking for a contribution of £11.50 per child, to cover the cost of coaches to and from 
the venue and for two games of bowling.  This is to be paid via ParentPay.  
 
We are aiming to arrive at the venue for 12:30pm and will aim to be back before the end of 
the school day so their usual transport will not be affected. 
 
Unless sufficient contributions are forthcoming, the activity will not be able to take place and 
any contributions made will be refunded in full.  All pupils will be treated the same whether 
or not a contribution has been received. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr T Baddeley 
Head of Key Stage 3 


